
December 2019 

 

  
 

Notice of Part Number Change 
Products affected : Maintenance parts for “COOLCABI”, “BOXFAN” and “BOXCOOL”  

 

Dear Customer 

 

We would like to inform you of an upcoming change of the part numbers for the above products. 
Your understanding and continued business are highly appreciated. 

 
1. Affected products : A part of maintenance parts listed in the product catalogs 

                  (Fan motors, Filter guards and Filters) 
 
2. Affected models and maintenance parts :       

 

All models of enclosure cooler “COOLCABI” Fan motor 

All models of air-to-air heat exchanger “BOXFAN” Fan motor, Filter guard, Filter 

All models of thermoelectric cooler “BOXCOOL” Fan motor 

 
 
3. Schedule for change 

Starting from January 2020 
 

 
4. Others 

There is no change in specifications and price.  
Please see the attached list. 
Some of the part numbers of the above parts remain the same.  

 
 
For further details, please contact us at info@ohm.co.jp. 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Morihiro Matsumoto 
General Manger, Cooling/Environmental Equip. Div. 

 
 

http://www.ohm.jp/ 


